Treasurer Report:

Ending February 3rd: \$3,421.70 Ending March 2nd: \$5,109.30

Deposits and disbursements from volleyball concessions.

PTO is hosting an event for Monday, April 20th at 6:00pm. Light snacks will be provided: cheese and fruit platters, pastry/dessert items, and waters. Hoping to keep the cost to about \$50. The purpose of the meeting is to draw more PTO member input, and seek board members for next year. We want all to be part of making BMS a great school environment for our children/students through collective efforts!

Tonia will email Dr. Highlander to invite him to the meeting to allow parents to ask questions or present concerns to our school board representative.

A raffle will be held where families can put their name in a drawing for a \$50 Walmart gift card!

Another possible incentive we discussed was a dress down day pass, upon Mr. Carpenter's approval.

8th Grade promotion reception is to be determined by the teachers and Tonia.

Next PTO meeting will be the same night at the event, April 20th. Location TBD and a flyer will be sent home with information along with the report cards March 20th.